August 20, 1996

Mr. Malcolm Blunt Normanhurst 67 Christchurch Road Cheltenham GL50 2PS UK

Dear Mr. Blunt:

Thank you for your August 8, 1996 letter.

All referred documents will eventually be reviewed by the Board if the agency wants to postpone information. We cannot predict when the Board will get to these particular documents, if they are subject to Board review.

I have provided a copy of your letter to the appropriate staff person for review.

Again, thank you for writing.

Sincerely,

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq. Associate Director